
School Board Meeting:     August 10, 2009 
 
Subject:       Volunteer Criminal History 
           Background Checks 
 

Presenter:       John Hayden 
 

 

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 
 
Recommend Board approval of the Volunteer Criminal History Background 
Checks to be used K-12.   This will be put into effect during the 2009-2010 
school year.   

 
DESCRIPTION: 

 

K-12 principals met several times to discuss putting into practice Volunteer          
Criminal History Background Checks for volunteers who supervise students or are 
responsible for them. Attached is a narrative describing the process as well as a 
form that would be required of all potential volunteers who work with students.  
The narrative would be added to Parent Handbooks on line with a link to the 
required form.    

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


